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whereby the Secretary-General is required to report annually such
staff rules an~d amndments.

When the Fifth Conunittee diseussed. the budget estimates, a

number of criticisuis were levelled at the adinistration of the

Secratariat. In~ particu1ar, many European delegations were of tihe

opiniorn that the administrative practices were wasteful, over-

seilzd and toQ rigid. The Bureau of Personnel was partieularly

critieized for the iuethod in which it dealt with applications for

eniployment. It appeared that while some of these criticisins were

not witlhout basis, xnany -of them were direetly attributable to the

newess of the Ulnited Nations. The> consensus was that it would

ha premature to &rticze too severely the internai administration of

the Sretariat. IV was eonsidered that Mr. Byron Prie, Vhe new

Aosistant êertryGnrl in charge of th~e Departmusut of

adminis-


